Mission Moment - January 13,2019
Connection Ministry, For The City, & Mentor Training

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Please pass out the Connection Ministry cards found in your Sunday School box this morning. The video encourages people
to signup to volunteer for this ministry. Once people have signed up, you can collect the cards and place them back in the
Sunday School box or you can give the cards to Brooke Baird or Scott Ward.

Our For The City monthly emphasis is Sanctity of Life Month. Throughout the month of January we are collecting diapers of
any size for River Valley Pregnancy Medical Center and Connected Area 2. Diapers will be collected in the Mission Area of
Guest Services.

River Valley Christian Life Corps is holding a Volunteer and Mentor Training on Thursday, January 24th, 5:30pm-7:30pm. If
you have one hour per week to give, you can change a life forever through this incredible ministry. Once you go through the
training, RVCLC will match you with a mentee who you will mentor for the next year. RVCLC will provide you support through-
out the year. Don't miss out on this awesome opportunity for discipleship. RSVP to rivervalleyclc@gmail.com.

Thank You
As of right now, we have collected over $115,000 for our Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. This is tremendous and a testament
to our church’s love of our missionaries. Thank you so much for your generosity.
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